
Introduction of the NDSF Post-cruise 
Assessment Report Form 

The post-cruise assessment form has been 
adopted to gain more feedback on the 
efficacy of the NDSF vehicles 

-  Provides easier identification of trends 

-  This is intended to complement the current 
debriefs, NOT to supplant that process 
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During the cruise:   
 
-  PRIOR TO DISEMBARKING THE VESSEL, the Chief 

Sci. and all PIs fill out the online PCAR   
  
Post-cruise: 
 
-  2 weeks after cruise, Chief Sci will start 

receiving phone calls from UNOLS office to set 
up post-cruise telephone debrief.  

  
-  The Chief Scientist is expected to participate; 

all PIs who were on ship welcome to attend   
  



 Synthesis 
 
-  PCAR scores/comments held by UNOLS, 

reviewed by DeSSC & NDSF, and used by NSF 
and federal agencies to assess the efficacy of 
vehicle ops. 

-  Your verbal comments and any written 
comments will be anonymized and presented 
at the fall DeSSC meeting.   

-  Your specific comments are kept anonymous 
unless we have your permission to share them. 




